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From: Holly Bidwell

To: FedRedistribution - ACT

Subject: Proposed "Electorate of Bean"
Date: Tuesday, 10 April 2018 9:40:02 PM
Hello,

I'm writing to voice my objections to the proposal to name the new
electorate in the ACT, Bean, but urge you to instead name the electorate
Cullen, in recognition of the work of Ngingali Cullen and her
contributions to Indigenous Australians and work towards Sorry Day.

This year sees the ACT celebrate a public holiday at the end of May, in
honour of Reconciliation Day. What better time to name a new electorate
after a significant Indigenous Australian?

Kind regards,

Holly Bidwell
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